2008 Canadian Horseshoe Pitching Championships
Calgary Horseshoe Club, CALGARY, Alberta
August 12-16, 2008
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Horseshoe Canada and its many volunteers would like to welcome everyone to this year’s Canadians Horseshoe Pitching Championship held in the beautiful city of Calgary, Alberta.

You will find enclosed in your packages, information on events and places of interest.

We at Horseshoe Canada wish everyone good luck in their endeavor to be the best in their class. Which ever that may be, from the G Class to the Championship Class. For we all know if it was not for the many people that play horseshoes there would be no classes at all. 

On a special note: Please take a moment to thank all of those who volunteer for us, from a pat on the shoulder to just a thank-you, just to let them know how much they are appreciated for the work they do.

Good Luck and Good Pitching
David Kilbourn

Horseshoe Canada President
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